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ANTI-FLAKKA EVENT 
 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in conjunction with the God Squad 
invites the public and media to join us at an Anti-Flakka Prayer Vigil. 
 

The vigil will be held on Thursday, July 2
nd

 at 6:00 PM, at the First Baptist 
Church of Fort Lauderdale located at 301 East Broward Boulevard in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The God Squad is a multi-ethnic, multi-denominational, multi-cultural, and multi- 
generational hope and healing peace movement. It is comprised of members 
and leaders of religious institutions throughout the Fort Lauderdale community. 
 

This prayer vigil is the launch of the God Squad’s Anti-Flakka campaign, a grass 
roots approach to community outreach to educate residents about the dangers 
and concerns of Flakka. Additionally, this event is indication of the continued 
partnership between the Fort Lauderdale Police Department and our neighbors 
in addressing community issues.          
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to be a part of this Anti-Flakka 
Prayer Vigil and invites the public to join us and the God Squad at this event. 
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